
 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 8th October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well – what can I say? We are overwhelmed by the amount of wonderful Harvest offerings that have been brought into 
school today. They have all been safely delivered by children in class 2 to older residents that live in the bungalows in Slaley. 

We also had a wonderful time at our Harvest Festival. All children joined in with Harvest songs and we enjoyed watching 
each other perform. Next week we have Parent’s Target setting. Everyone will receive their individual ‘slot’ by the end of 

Monday evening next week, we will try our very best to give you a time within the times you indicated. (If you haven’t yet 

sent in your preferences, please could you do so by Monday.) 
 

Have a really lovely weekend everyone! 
Mrs. Hayward 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Watch Me Grow 

 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Thursday  October 14th October –  
Parent’s Target setting Evening… 
Just a quick chat with your child’s teacher to discuss their end of year targets 
and also how they have settled into school. 
 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

Early Years Parents  
 
Please could you bring in 
a little bag with a spare 
change of clothes to 
hang on your child’s 
peg? 
 
It’s always good to have 
spare clothing ‘just in 
case!’ 
 
Thank you 

 

Upcoming Events –  
Thursday 21st October 
Halloween Event. 
This event is going to be organised 
by FoSS; a letter will be sent out 
soon.  
Mrs Seymour will also be 
organising a Halloween Buffet on 
this day. 

Do you shop at Morrisons? 

 

 

 
Please remember that the last 

day of this half term is 21st 
October. We have a training 

day for staff on 22nd. Children 
return to school on 1st 

November. 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered 
Christmas items with the children’s design; FoSS 
have raised over £100 with this initiative! We are 
ever so grateful! 

 
 

Wonderful Harvest Produce. 


